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September 17, 2018

Cary and Vicky Gott AG
339 Crystal Springs Road
St. Helena, CA 94574

Sean Trippi

Principal Planner

Napa County Planning, Building and Environmental Services Dept.
1195 Third Street, Suite 210

Napa, CA

Dear Sean Trippi,

As longtime residents of St. Helena, we are proud of the many responsible and respectful
wineries in the area. Davis Estates is one such winery. We have no objection to the proposed
expansion and use permit major modification. We support the project, and believe the

installation of a left turn lane on Silverado Trail increases safety and reduces traffic issues.

Sincerely,

Cary and Vicky Gott
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